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Diane Gassaway <degassaway@gmail.com> 
To: planning@edcgov.us 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Jul 12, 2022 at 8:00 AM 

RE: Planned Development Permit PDOS-0015, Rezone 205-0018/Chiplick 

To Whom it May Concern: 

We have lived in the Bass Lake Hills Specific Plan area for over 40 years. We are very much in 
favor of Mr. Cheplick's plan to 
subdivide his property into 1 + acre lots. We would much prefer to see larger homesites dotting 
our hillsides, as opposed to the cookie cutter homes, on tiny lots, 
that have been springing up all around us. 

We urge you to approve Mr. Cheplick"s application. 

Sincerely, 

Franklin and Diane Gassaway 
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